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To: Brown, Don
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Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 7:31:24 AM

Dear Mr Brown and members of the IL Pollution Control Board,
I urge you to do all possible to protect our waterways from toxic coal ash.  The threat to Lake Michigan is great,
especially considering the US government’s irrational support of the coal industry.  The pollutants and Mercury
threaten our water supply, and present storage methods are clearly inadequate.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Matthew J Bueche MD
Naperville, IL.
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